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September 3, 2021

Sarah Jankowski via email: Sarah.Jankowski@ky.gov
Kentucky Public Service Commission

211 Sower Blvd.

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Order Clarification with GCA Filing
Dear Ms. Jankowski:

Navitas is formally seeking clarification in part of the April 27, 2021 Final Order in Case No.
2020-00396. Navitas is concerned to have received conflicting information as to interpretation of
the reference Order in relation to the tariff and in particular to the GCA portion.

The two conflicting issues are as follows: One interpretation of the Order is that all Actual and
Balance Adjustments were to be dropped then restarted fresh with the past balance somehow
incorporated. The second interpretation is that the existing and previously approved Actual
Adjustments and Balance Adjustments are to continue until they run their normal twelve-month
course.

Our understanding is there has been some discussion between yourself and our GCA counsel,
Allyson Honaker on this matter.

As I've previously expressed I feel that it is imperative that we do this correctly as there is a
substantial amount of under collected gas costs outstanding such that it has a meaningful impact
on the health of Navitas KY NG, LLC.

As time is of the essence in this matter, Navitas have taken the step of submitting the tariff
associated with the alternative interpretation of this matter along with this letter.

We thank you in advance for your prompt attention in this matter. Should you have any
questions, I can be reached at thartline@navitasutility.com or by phone at (949) 331-7496.

Thank you,
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Thomas ”ﬁgnline, President
Navitas Utility Corporation
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